Hovember 30th, 1928,

Lewis A, Wilson, Esq.,
Asslistant Commissioner,

The State Education Department,
Albdany, New York,

Deear Sir:-

Your letter of November 24th
addressed to Sir Arthur Currie has dbeen recoeived,

While I kanow Sir Arthur will
sincerely appreciate the honour of the invitation
te speak to the imerican Vocational Association on
the evening of Decemwber 14%th, 1t will not be
possible for him to accept. He 1lg at present in
Europe and is not expected to returm until the
Spring.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the Principal.




